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Effective Immediately, All Face-to-Face Initial and Re-Assessments Will Now Be Conducted 
Telephonically 
 
In response to recommendations from Maine Center for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC) and the 
Office of Governor Mills, effective immediately, all face-to-face initial and re-assessments will now be 
conducted telephonically. The MAXIMUS Maine Assessing Services Agency (ASA) will continue working 
closely with the Office of Aging and Disability Services for guidance on when face-to-face assessments 
may resume. 

Check back often to the OADS site: https://www.maine.gov/dhhs/oads/Coronavirus-COVID-19.shtml, as 
well as Maine CDC’s COVID-19 updates page for possible updates and new 
recommendations: https://www.maine.gov/dhhs/mecdc/infectious-disease/epi/airborne/coronavirus.shtml 
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